
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8th March 2018  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our ongoing transition work with our feeder primary schools, we have 
organised our annual Quiz Kids Competition for the afternoon of Friday, 16th March 
2018. 
 
Due to the high number of parents and primary students expected to attend, 
students in Year 7 to 10 will be finishing early at 12.10pm.  Students in Year 11 will 
remain in school and a later bus will be provided for them. 
 
For those who wish to stay, lunch will be available as normal.   
 
If this early closure causes inconvenience to you please do not hesitate to contact 
me and I will arrange for your child to remain in school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs J Walker 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 


